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We are pleased to announce that students
of the Społeczna Językowa Szkoła
Podstawowa are taking part in the work for
our city of Lębork. As part of the Erasmus+
STREAMS project, we joined, as young Eco
Ambassadors, the activities of the
Foundation for Inspiring Development "UP
Foundation" from Gdańsk and the
Commune of the City of Lębork. Our goal is
to develop innovations regarding
environmental protection in our city. The
first idea is to design new educational and
sensory routes in our Chrobry Park.



On February 14, 2023, we met at
the Water Tower at a
conference summarizing our
activities under the name "City
friendly to residents". The new
routes in Chrobry Park will be
named:
“Glass fish trail”, "Scarab
Trail" and "Blue Bird's Rose
Garden".



These trails are to improve the offer for spending free
time in our town, increase the knowledge of nature,
knowledge about Lębork and its symbols. We will be

able to use the sensory path with stops along the
trail, visit the Water Tower, use QR boards, feed birds

and squirrels, use the place for a bonfire. We have a
lot of work to do :-).

The meeting was attended by representatives of the
schools of the Lębork Educational Society: the
headmaster of SJSP - Alina Szyjut, Mrs. Joanna

Woźniakowska and young Eco Ambassadors.




